
 

The student union committee in the faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held 
a meeting to make the activity plan for students in academic year 2020  

  Dr. Weera Weerasophon, Vice-Dean for Student Affairs of the faculty of Humanities 
and Social Sciences, presided over the student union committee meeting with the student 
representatives on November 15th,2019. The objective of the meeting was to discuss and 
set the policy for student activities in the academic year of 2020.  They also talked about 
the solutions of the problems they have had and made a plan to organize the activities 
efficiently.     


